TOWN MANAGER REPORT:

Manager Todd reported on staff training and meetings. Manager Todd will be attending a Sussex County Council meeting pertaining to the sewer repair on Mill St.. Hydrocorp will begin inspections on May 1st for Cross Connection Control at commercial properties. The bulk trash pick up will be May 2nd with Senator Wilson and Representative Vanderwende contributing to dump fees. Announcement of House Bill 323 sponsored by Representative Vanderwende, Senator Wilson and Representative Short which would expand the crime of criminal mischief to include damaging an authorized emergency vehicle.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Anthony Massey asked Council for their consideration regarding Manager Todd's proposed Town property tax increase to increase revenue.

Brian Swain introduced himself. He is running for a seat on the Woodbridge School Board.

EXECUTIVE SESSION:

Motion to enter Executive Session made by Secretary Donovan at 6:52 p.m., Seconded by Vice-Mayor Moran.

OPEN SESSION:

Returned to Open Session at 7:34. No action taken.

ADJOURNMENT:

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Attested	, Town Manage
2 X000000	* TO MATE TATORITCH